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In view of the advisory issued by Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, 
Government of India to avoid the spread of COVID-19 Novel Coronavirus 
disease, the Physical Test for the post of Security Guard scheduled from 
17.03.2020 to 18.04.2020 stands postponed. Fresh dates will be 
intimated in due course of time. 

 


